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Apple recalls 15-inch MacBook Pro batteries 

 

Apple has announced a recall of the batteries from selected 15-inch MacBook Pro 
units. The batteries may overheat and pose a fire safety risk. 
  
Affected units were sold primarily between September 2015 and February 2017. 
Consumers will be offered replacement batteries. 
  
Consumers are advised to visit Apple’s website to verify their device’s serial number 
and determine if they have an affected battery. For more information, please 
visit: www.support.apple.com/en-sg/15-inch-macbook-pro-battery-recall. 
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